
Mifflinburg High School Class of 1966 
 

12th Annual Breakfast 

 
When: Saturday, June 2, 2018 

 

Where: The Country Cupboard 
            (Route 15 North, Lewisburg) 
 

Time: 8:15am to 9:00am (socialize) 
  9:00am (breakfast) 

    

  Cost:  $14.00 per person (includes tip) 
(Breakfast buffet, all you can eat and more! Includes juices & coffee) 

 
 If you’re planning to attend our 12th annual breakfast, please send check or money order 
(payable to Class of 1966) by May 25th  to: Judy Taylor Willow, 1480 Mountain Road, 
Mifflinburg, PA  17844 or by calling Judy at (570) 966-0721.  “Spouse and/or Significant Other 
are welcome.”  Also, if you would like to share with the class your special hobby, your 
involvement in the community or an interesting and unique story, please let Judy know.    
 
Once again, we’re planning a Chinese Auction at our breakfast and if you would like to 
participate and bring a craft, basket, or whatever . . . please let Judy Taylor Willow know when 
sending in your reply/payment.  Proceeds help pay for class expenses (stamps, flyers, website 
and donations/flowers for the loss of a classmate).   
 
One of the topics up for discussion this year is the Class Website, which was set up and still 
maintained by our very own Webmaster/Classmate Bruce Boney.  Bruce has done an exceptional 
job in updating and maintaining our website.  Each year Bruce contacts our class committee to 
find out whether or not the class wishes to continue renewing its Website Agreement which costs 
approximately $60.  During our Class Breakfast we wish to provide a breakdown of the total 
number of “hits” the website receives in a week/month/year.  Your input and/or comments will 
be greatly appreciated. 
 
 If you are planning on updating your email / snail mail address, please send your new address 
to Bonnie Boyer Stahl so she can keep you posted of future happenings, i.e. reunion, classmate 
announcements, class breakfast and news of Mifflinburg.  Email addresses are not shared with 
anyone and emails are sent “blind copy only.”  Please send your updated email address to 
Bonnie at: Miffclass1966@hotmail.com 
 
        

    See you all June 2nd !! 


